Kathie Sellars

From: Paul Erlebach

Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 1:25 PM

To: Jim Rovang

Cc: Barbara Roberts; Mark Sybouts; Kathie Sellars
Subject: RE: 24th street

Jim, Mark Sybouts, Business Manager, will take your request to the Board May 14.

From: Jim Rovang [mailto: jrovang@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 7:03 PM

To: Paul Erlebach <paule@nknsd.org>

Cc: Barbara Roberts <barbrroberts@hotmail.com>
Subject: 24th street

Dear Mr Erlebach,

I am representing my Mother, Barbara Roberts, owner of the home on the south
side of 24th street just to the south of school property.

We are negotiating with the city of Rockaway to vacate the road. We have used
and maintained the road as our driveway and front lawn since 1973. If we are
successful with the city would you be agreeable to have the entire road pass to
us? We would take responsibility for all fees incurred.

We greatly appreciate your consideration.

James Rovang



